A CHANCE TO RECONNECT AND CELEBRATE
Lewis & Clark College Class of 1952 60th Reunion: June 21-24, 2012

Dear Classmates,
Plans are afoot for this 60th reunion with our L&C classmates from the class of 1952.
Let’s not miss this wonderful opportunity to meet with our friends of old.

There will be a special luncheon on Friday, June 22 for just our class. There will also be an
opportunity to hear current professors speak on various topics. There will be a salmon bake, campus
tours, and plenty of time to meet and socialize with your friends from years gone by.

Valet parking will be available for the luncheon.
At a nominal price on-campus housing and meals will be available.

We will be putting together a slideshow of our times together at L&C. We would like you to send us
photos or comments from your time at L&C that would make us smile, and jog our memories of
good times from long ago. We all have memories of our years at college (some, we hope, very
treasured memories).

A brochure and emails will follow in February showing all of the details regarding Reunion
Weekend.

So please plan to attend! The dates again are June 21-24, 2012. For more information, visit our class
web page go.lclark.edu/college/reunions /1952 to find out who else is coming, and to tell us
YOU are going to come! If you have questions that aren’t answered on the website, would like
additional information, or want to send in photos, you may also call the Alumni Office and speak
with our contact, Simone Wren, at (503) 768-7444 ot you can e-mail her at simone@lclark.edu.

Happy Holidays to you and yours! See you in June!

Class of 1952 Reunion Planning Group
Marv Bolstad, Jim Hamley, Pat Hibbard, Robert Hilken, 1 irginia Hilken, Donna Macklin Lawrence, Franfk
Lawrence, and Euphama Partlow
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